
Regional School District 14 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

All electors and citizens qualified to vote in meetings of the Towns of Bethlehem and 
Woodbury, CT are hereby notified and warned that a District Meeting of Regional School 
District 14 will be held in the Flanders Room at Mitchell Elementary School, 14 School 
Street, Woodbury, CT on Thursday, May 12, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

Purpose: 

To nominate candidates, at least (3) from Bethlehem and at least (3) from Woodbury, to fill 
four (4) seats on the Regional School District 14 Board of Education for the term of July 1, 
2022 to June 30, 2025. 

Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 
Bethlehem and Woodbury, CT 
By George Bauer 
Chairperson 
May 2, 2022 
 


